
Summary of Individual 
Executive Member Decisions 
taken on 31 July 2014 
 

 

If you have any queries regarding these decisions or you wish to view the signed copy 
of the decision sheets, please contact: 
Moira Fraser, Democratic Services Manager 
Tel: (01635) 519045 or e-mail: mfraser@westberks.gov.uk  

Part I 
 

West Berkshire Council Forward Plan - 3 September 2014 - 31 
December 2014 (Item 1.) 
 

Individual Decision No: ID2798 

Portfolio Member: Councillor Gordon Lundie, Leader of the Council 

 
Resolved that the West Berkshire Council Forward Plan for 3 September 2014 to 31 
December 2014 and its subsequent publication be approved, subject to the following 
amendment: 
 

• ID2772 – Environmental Crime Enforcement Strategy 2014-16 delayed from July 2014 
until September 2014. 

 
This decision is not subject to call in; therefore it will be implemented immediately. 
 

 

Representation on Outside Bodies (Item 2.) 
 

Individual Decision No: ID2866 

Portfolio Member: Councillor Gordon Lundie, Leader of the Council 

 
Resolved that the following representatives be appointed: 
 

• Councillor David Allen to the Foster Carers Panel 

• No appointment to 14-21 Time to Talk 

• Councillor Adrian Edwards to the Berkshire Historical Environment Forum. 

This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’.  However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 
5.00pm on 7 August 2014, then it will be implemented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Summary of Individual Executive Member Decisions taken on 31 
July 2014  (continued) 

 

 

If you have any queries regarding these decisions or you wish to view the signed copy 
of a decision sheet, please contact: 
Moira Fraser, Democratic Services Manager 
Tel: (01635) 519045 or e-mail: mfraser@westberks.gov.uk  

Proposed pedestrian crossing on Reading Road, Burghfield 
(Item 3.) 
 
Individual Decision No: ID2795 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Pamela Bale, Portfolio Holder for 

Highways, Transport (Operations), Emergency 
Planning, Newbury Vision 

 
Resolved that: 
 

• Given the responses to the public consultation and the number of signatures on the 
petition, it is recommended that a formal crossing facility is not introduced on the 
Reading Road at The Forge Garage.  

• Given the results of the pedestrian survey and that there is a safe crossing point 
approximately 100 metres away, it is recommended that a formal crossing facility is not 
introduced at present on Reading Road south west of its junction with Holmdene.  

• In terms of the area between Holmdene and the roundabout, based on current 
information a crossing in this location cannot be justified, however if the play area on 
Auclum Green is developed then the situation will be reviewed.  

• The petition organiser be informed of the decision.  
 
This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’.  However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 
5.00pm on 7 August 2014, then it will be implemented. 
 

 


